UNIVERSITY OF MINNESOTA

Twin Cities Campus Department of Agronomy and
Plant Genetics

College of Food, Agricultural
and Natural Resource Sciences

May 27, 2016

Ms. Jan Joannides
Renewing the Countryside
2637 27" Avenue South
Suite 17

Minneapolis, MN 55406

jan@rtcinfor.org

Dear Ms. Joannides:

411 Borlaug Hall
1991 Upper Buford Circle
St. Paul, MN 55108-6026

Office: 612-625-7773

Fax: 612-625-1268
hitp:/agronomy.cfans.umn.edu/
Email: agro@umn.edu

It is our intent to enter into a sub-contractual agreement with Renewing the Countryside
regarding the USDA-NIFA proposal “Joint Food Safety Education and Food Enterprise
Innovation Forums in 8 Regions of Minnesota”. The subcontract budget for the University of

Minnesota will be $34,000 for the two-year project.

Sincerely,

Nancy J. Ehlke, Ph.D.

Professor and Head

Department of Agronomy
and Plant Genetics

(It s matsblt

Andrea Marshall, Principal Grant Administrator
Authorized Organizational Representative
Sponsored Projects Administration

University of Minnesota

Driven to Discover:"



